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All items are sold by Minimum Unit. 

Prices written in this catalogue are Retail Prices in Japan. 

Please contact us if you would like to know the export price.



＜Insoles＞ 

 

Package image Item image 
Item name 

(sizes) 
Minimum Unit 

JAN code 
MSRP 

Description of item 
County of origin 

納入単位 

 

 
 

TAIREN® Insoles 

S   24  ～24.5 

M   25  ～25.5 

L   26  ～26.5 

LL  27  ～27.5 
 
 
 

10 Pairs 

 
4906257110355 
4906257110362 
4906257110379 
4906257110386 
 
 
 

¥580 

The quad layered texture 
made it well breathable 
and its cushion relief foot 
exhaustion. 
Activated carbon absorb 
bad smell in the shoes. 
 
 

Made in Japan 

 

 
 

 

Sole Protector 
All soles 
For Men 
Free Size 

24～27.5 
 
 
 

10 Pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257111147 
 
 
 

¥1,000 

It’s made with impact 
absorption foam “ZULEN” 
developed by Bridgestone. 
Excellent at consecutive 
impact absorption power 
and durability. 
Usable for sport and 
business. 

 
Made in Japan 

 

 

Sole Protector 
All soles 
For Women 
Free Size 

22～24.5 
 
 
 

10 Pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257111154 
 
 
 

¥1,000 

The same as the above 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in Japan 

 

 

Sole Protector 
Half soles 
For Men 
Free Size 
 
 
 
 

10 Pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257000144 
 
 
 

¥500 

Half soles of Sole 
Protector All soles. 
More suitable for person 
gets blister easily. 
Good for size adjustment 
as well. 
 
 

Made in Japan 

 
 

Sole Protector 
Half soles 
For Women 
Free Size 
 
 
 
 

10 Pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257111017 
 
 
 

¥500 

The same as the above. 
Especially suitable for 
Pumps. 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in Japan 
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Item name 
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納入単位 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Black 
1.5mm 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007846 
 
 
 

¥600 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 1.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Black 
2.0mm 
 
 
 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007853 
 
 
 

¥600 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 2.0mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Black 
2.5mm 
 
 
 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007860 
 
 
 

¥700 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 2.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Black 
3.5mm 
 
 
 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007877 
 
 
 

¥700 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 3.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Black 
5.5mm 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007884 
 
 
 

¥800 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 5.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 
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MSRP 
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Profitin® 
Half sole 
Beige 
1.5mm 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007891 
 
 
 

¥600 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 1.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Beige 
2.0mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007907 
 
 
 

¥600 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 2.0mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Beige 
2.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007914 
 
 
 

¥700 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 2.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Beige 
3.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007921 
 
 
 

¥700 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 3.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Beige 
5.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007938 
 
 
 

¥800 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 5.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 
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Profitin® 
Half sole 
Clear 
1.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 

 

 

 
4906257007945 

 

 

 
¥800 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with 
polyurethane pad. 
Not only for shoes and 
pumps, usable for sandals 
and mule as well. 
Thickness: 1.5mm 

Made in China 

 

 

 

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Clear 
2.0mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007952 
 
 
 

¥800 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with 
polyurethane pad. 
Not only for shoes and 
pumps, usable for sandals 
and mule as well. 
Thickness: 2.0mm 

Made in China 

 

 

 
 

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Clear 
2.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007969 
 
 
 

¥800 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with 
polyurethane pad. 
Not only for shoes and 
pumps, usable for sandals 
and mule as well. 
Thickness: 2.5mm 

Made in China 

 

 

 

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Clear 
3.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007976 
 
 
 

¥800 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with 
polyurethane pad. 
Not only for shoes and 
pumps, usable for sandals 
and mule as well. 
Thickness: 3.5mm 

Made in China 

 

 

 

Profitin® 
Half sole 
Clear 
5.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007983 
 
 
 

¥900 

Half Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with 
polyurethane pad. 
Not only for shoes and 
pumps, usable for sandals 
and mule as well. 
Thickness: 5.5mm 

Made in China 
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Profitin® 
All sole 
Black 
3.5mm 

 

 

 

 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007990  
 
 
 

¥1,100 

Full Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 3.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
All sole 
Beige 
3.5mm 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257008010  
 
 
 

¥1,100 

Full Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 3.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
All sole 
Black 
5.5mm 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257008003  
 
 
 

¥1,300 

Full Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 5.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 

  

Profitin® 
All sole 
Beige 
5.5mm 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257008027  
 
 
 

¥1,300 

Full Insoles for size 
adjustment. 
It’s made with “ZULEN”, 
So it has better cushion 
and durability. 
Thickness: 5.5mm 
 
 

Made in Japan 
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Arch Fit for  
Boots & Pumps 
Black 

S  22～22.5  

M 23～23.5 

L  24～24.5 

LL  25～25.5 
 

10 pairs 

 
 
 
4906257006801 
4906257006818 
4906257006825 
4906257007303 

 
¥1,200 

3 Cushions in this insole 
support all your arch, 
transverse arch, and heel. 
Highly recommend to use 
with high heel shoes, but 
useable with sneaker as 
well. 
Our Best Sells products. 

Made in China 

 

 

Arch Fit for  
Boots & Pumps 
Beige 

S  22～22.5  

M 23～23.5 

L  24～24.5 

LL  25～25.5 
 

10 pairs 

 
 
 
4906257006832 
4906257006849 
4906257006856 
4906257007310 
 

¥1,200 

3 Cushions in this insole 
support all your arch, 
transverse arch, and heel. 
Highly recommend to use 
with high heel shoes, but 
useable with sneaker as 
well. 
Our Best Sells products. 

Made in China 

 

 

Arch Fit for Men 
 
 
 

M 25.0～26.5 

L  27.0～28.5 
 
 
10 Pairs 

 

 
 
 
 
4906257004807 
4906257004814 
 
 

¥1,500 

3 Cushions in this insole 
support all your arches. 
Highly recommend to use 
with uncomfortable 
shoes like business/work 
shoes, but useable with 
sneaker as well. 
 

Made in China 

 

 
 

Arch Fit Refre 
 
 

S  22～22.5  

M 23～23.5 

L  24～24.5 
 
 

10 Pairs 
 

 
 
 
4906257007068 
4906257007075 
4906257007082 
 
 

¥1,300 

Added the bumps to Arch 
Fit insole. 
Low stimulation by 
bumps makes your walk 
more comfortable. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 
 

Arch Fit Luce 
 
 

S  22～22.5  

M 23～23.5 

L  24～24.5 
 
 

10 Pairs 

 
 
 
4906257005866 
4906257005873 
4906257005880 

 
 

¥1,500 

Added the fake fur to 
Arch Fit insole. 
Fake fur makes your 
shoes warmer.  
Highly recommend to use 
on winter. 
 
 

Made in China 
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The New  
JEWELRYINN® 
Sole 
0.5mm 
Neutral 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257005118 
 
 
 

¥500 

This half insole is made 
by Silicone and suitable 
to use for pumps, sandals 
and mules. 
micro pyramidal bumps 
prevent slipping of foot 
and make your walk more 
comfortable. 

Made in Japan 

 

 

The New  
JEWELRYINN® 
Sole 
1.5mm 
Neutral 
For Women 
Free size 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257005170 
 
 
 

¥700 

This half insole is made 
by Silicone and suitable 
to use for pumps, sandals 
and mules. 
This Silicone pad prevent 
the slip and reduce the 
pain during the walking. 
 

Made in Japan 

 

 

The New  
JEWELRYINN® 
Sole 
2.5mm 
Neutral 
For Women 
Free size 
 

Dozen  

 
 
 
 
4906257005187 
 
 
 

¥700 

The same as the above. 
This thicker Silicone pad 
makes more cushioning 
walk. 
 
 
 
 

Made in Japan 

 

 

The New  
JEWELRYINN® 
Sole 
5.0mm 
Neutral 
For Women 
Free size 
 

Dozen  

 
 
 
 
4906257005194 
 
 
 

¥1,200 

The same as the above. 
This thicker Silicone pad 
fills up the space extra 
space of between of the 
foot and the shoe and 
makes more cushioning 
walk. 
 

Made in Japan 
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Puffyjell 
Clear 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007464 
 
 
 

¥800 
 

Soft polyurethane gel 
reduces the pain and 
prevent the slip. 
It makes your walk more 
comfortable. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyplus 
Clear 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007471 
 
 
 

¥800 

Soft polyurethane gel 
reduces the pain and 
prevent the slip. 
Metatarsal pad relieves 
slight hallux valgus by 
supporting the transverse 
arch. 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Sole Conditioner 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007488 
 
 
 

¥800 
 

Polyurethane gel makes 
your walk more 
comfortable. There is the 
thickness on the part for 
the base of toes. 
Suitable for size 
adjustment for sandal 
and mule. 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
High Heel 
Support 
 
Free size 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007501 
 
 
 

¥1,200 

The pad for arch. 
It support the arch well 
and prevent high heel 
slipping. 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Slim Cushion 
Clear 
 
Free size 
 
 
 

6 pairs 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007525 
 
 
 

¥1,200 
 

This gel pad covers from 
the base of toe to heel. 
This pad prevents 
slipping. 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 
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Puffyjell 
Slim Half Sole 
 
Free Size 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007495 
 
 
 

¥700 
 

2mm thickness of gel pad 
for toe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 
 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Thong Mini 
 
 
Free size 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007617 
 
 
 

¥500 
 

Gel pad for thong sandal. 
This pad protects your 
toe from the thong. 
Itself has adhesive force. 
Washable by water. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Thong Plus 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

6 pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257007624 
 
 
 

¥1,000 
 

This gel has a cushion on 
the part of thong. 
It reduces impact and 
makes walk more 
comfortable. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Arch supporter 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

6 pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257007518 
 
 
 

¥1,000 
 

Soft gel cushion supports 
the arch of the foot. 
Highly recommend to the 
persons has a flat foot or 
X-leg. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Heel cushion 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007556 
 
 
 

¥900 
 

There is air cushion on 
the bottom of this gel. 
It reduces the impact 
during walk. 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 
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Puffyjell 
Heel Cup 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

6 pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257007549 
 
 
 

¥900 
 

This gel is cup shaped. 
This shape steadies the 
heel. 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Support for 
bowlegs 
 
Free size 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007563 
 
 
 

¥800 
 

Outside of thickness 
made thicker than inside. 
It supports the bowleg. 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Comfort Pad 
 
Free size 
 
 
 
 

6 pairs 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007532 
 
 
 

¥800 
 

This gel pad raises 
metatarsal born. 
Suitable for person has  
hallux valgus. 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 
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Heel Grip System 
Beige 
 
3mm 
4mm 
5mm 
7mm 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
4906257002605 
4906257002629 
4906257002643 
4906257003916 
 

¥500 

We improve “Heel Grip”. 
The thickness and colour 
are selectable. 
It’s made by urethane 
and microfiber. 
Our original products and 
long seller. 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Heel Grip System 
Dark Gray 
 
3mm 
4mm 
5mm 
7mm 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
4906257002599 
4906257002612 
4906257002636 
4906257003909 
 

¥500 

The same as the above. 

 

 

Heel Grip System 
Clear 
 
3mm 
4mm 
5mm 
7mm 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
4906257004708 
4906257004715 
4906257004722 
4906257004739 
 

¥700 

The same as the above. 
The material is 
polyurethane. 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 
 

Heel Grip System 
Long Beige 
 
 
5mm 
7mm 
9mm 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257003930 
4906257007167 
4906257003954 
 

¥700 

The long type of “Heel 
Grip System”, it’s not only 
for High heel, it’s possible 
to use with flat pumps 
and men’s shoes. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 
 

Heel Grip System 
Long Dark Gray 
 
 
5mm 
7mm 
9mm 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257003923 
4906257007174 
4906257003947 

 
¥700 

The same as the above. 
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Heel Grip System 
Long Clear 
 
 
5mm 
7mm 
9mm 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007181 
4906257007198 
4906257007204 
 

¥800 

The same as the above. 
The material is 
polyurethane. 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Heel adjuster 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007570 
 
 
 

¥800 

This item is for adjusting 
the space of between of 
Heel and shoes. 
It holds your heel and 
makes your walk more 
comfortable. 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Strap Cushion 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007600 
 
 
 

¥700 

This pad is for backband 
of sandal. 
This pad is long wise, so 
it’s usable on the instep 
of pumps. 
 
 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Point mini 
 
8 pieces/package 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007587 
 
 
 

¥700 

Polyurethane pad for 
shoe sore. 
You can put it where you 
get the shoe sore, then 
this pad protects its point 
and reduces your pain. 
Reusable after washing. 
 

Made in China 

 

 

Puffyjell 
Point Cushion 
 
6 pieces/package 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257007594 
 
 
 

¥800 

Just bigger than the 
above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Made in China 
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Shoe Refresh 
Water 
 
 
fragrance-free 
Soap 
 

30ml 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257005347 
4906257005354 
 
 

¥900 

The portable deodorising 
spray. 
It is including natural 
ingredients and they 
works well. 
Approx. 300 times 
pushable. 
 

Made in Japan 

 

 

Shoe Refresh 
Water 
 
 
Aqua 
Citrus Green 
 

30ml 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257005361 
4906257005378 
 
 

¥900 

The same as the above. 

 

Leather Stretch 
Mist 
 
 
 
 
 

70ml 
Dozen 

 
 
 
 
4906257005606 
 
 
 

¥1,000 

Leather stretch spray 
with deodorant 
ingredients. 
Not aerosol. 
Approx. 400 times 
pushable. 
 
 

Made in Japan 
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One-Touch 
Snow-Sole 
For Men 
 
 
 
 
 

10 pairs 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257006344 
 
 
 

¥900 

This is attachable rubber 
sole for nonslip. The 
combi of pyramids and 
waves on cleat give grip 
performance. Suitable for 
the snowy and slippery 
roads. Including a double 
side tape & a sandpaper. 

Made in Japan 

 
 

One-Touch 
Snow-Sole 
For Women 
 
 
 
 
 

10 pairs 

 
 
 
 
4906257006351 
 
 
 

¥900 

The same as the above. 

 

 

One-Touch 
Snow-Sole 
With Heel 
 
Free size 
 
 
 

10 pairs  

 
 
 
 
4906257006375 
 
 
 

¥1,000 

This attachable sole has 
hexagonal pattern which 
has grip performance. 
It is cuttable, so usable 
for all gender. Including a 
double side tape & a 
sandpaper. 
 

Made in Japan 

  Safety Rubber 
Sole 
For Men 
 
Black 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007020 
 
 
 

¥700 

Suitable for slippery 
shoes like leather soles. 
Including a double side 
tape and a sandpaper. 
 
 
 
 

Made in Japan 

 

 

Safety Rubber 
Sole 
For Men 
 
Beige 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007037 
 
 
 

￥700 

The same as the above. 
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Safety Rubber 
Sole 
For Women 
 
Black 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007006 
 
 
 

¥600 

The same as the above. 
 

 

 

Safety Rubber 
Sole 
For Women 
 
Beige 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4906257007013 

 
 
 

¥600 

The same as the above. 
 

 

 

Snow Gripper 
 
Unisex 
 

23.5～27.5 
 
 
 

Pair 

 
 
 
 
4906257005811 
 
 
 

¥980 

It is used for slippery 
snowy roads. 
It is attachable easily. 
TPE band is endurable on 
cold temperature. 
 
 
 
Made in China 

 

 

Snow Gripper 
For boots and 
Pumps 
 

22.0～25.0 
 
 
 

Pair 

 
 
 
 
4906257006429 
 
 
 

¥980 

The same as the above. 
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Saraway® 
For Pumps 
Small size 
 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4932060010018 
 
 
 

¥550 

Silica gel makes and 
keeps dry in your shoes 
and flavonoid remove 
bad smell. 
It reduces the 
propagation of unwanted 
bacteria. 
Available term: 6 months 

Made in Japan 

 

Saraway® 
For all shoes 
Medium size 
 
 
 
 
 

Dozen 
 

 
 
 
 
4932060010025 
 
 
 

¥950 

The same as the above. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


